
 
 Spring Valley Elementary School 

99 Dunham Drive 
ANCASTER, ON L9G 1X7 
TEL: 289-346-9534 
FAX: 905-648-1988 
 

EMAIL: springvalley@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/springvalley 
Principal:  Mr. S. Malcolmson 
 

 

 

Monday, March 8, 2021 

Re: Parking at Pick-Up/Drop-Off Times 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

In consideration for our direct neighbours, this letter is meant to remind the school community of the 

parking restrictions around the school, as well as the pick-up and drop-off expectations at entry and 

dismissal.  

The parking restrictions are as follows: 

1. There is limited legal parking along Dunham Dr. Please make sure you are aware of the signage 

and only park in legal areas. Do not park in or block the driveways along Dunham Dr. Do not use 

the circular drive of Carrington Place. 

2. There is no stopping from 9 to 10 AM and 3 to 4:30 PM on Rembrandt Crt. and Lloyminn Ave. S., 

directly behind the school. There is clear signage and can be enforced with ticketing.  

3. Do not use the mall for parking to do pick-up and drop-off. There has been a request from the 

mall management that we make the school community aware that the mall lot is not to be used 

for school pick-up and drop-off purposes.  

4. Do not use the bus turn around area at any time nor enter the school parking area during entry 

and dismissal times. 

We recognize that parking is very limited in our location. As a result, we remind parents that if your child 

has the right to bussing, this should be the method used to come to and leave school. If they do not 

have the right to bussing, then walking (Or riding bikes once the weather improves) is the best method 

of transportation.  

As always, the safety of our students is our prime concern. Reducing the number of vehicles around the 

school increasing student safety. In addition, maintaining a positive relationship with our direct 

neighbours is an important part of community. The Spring Valley parents and guardians can do this by 

demonstrating respect for the adjoining properties. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly 

appreciated.        

Sincerely, 

Mr. S. Malcolmson 

Principal (Temporary) 
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